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ADVERTORIAL

Suprem Automobiles, owned by Mr. Pierre Simoneau for the last 25 years,
has been sold to Group Park Avenue.

Mr. Norman  Hébert, President and Chief Executive Officer for Group Park
Avenue, was on site Tuesday for a press conference. He told how he was
proud to add BMW Sherbrooke to his group, which includes 20 dealerships
of different brands and employs more than 650 people.

Mr. Yves Le Bolloch will be Vice-President General Director in charge of the
operations in Sherbrooke.

Pictured, Mr. Pierre Simoneau (left) former owner of Suprem Automobiles
announcing the transaction along  with Mr. Norman Hébert (right) President
and Chief Executive Officer of Group Park Avenue.

Suprem Automobiles becomes
BMW Sherbrooke

      

Join us in
Sherbrooke!
University of Ottawa 
information evening
Tuesday, February 3, 2015, starting at 6 p.m.

Grand Times Hotel, 1 Belvedere St. South

Université d’Ottawa            University of Ottawa

Register: uOttawa.ca/events 
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A little piece of Yellowstone arrives in Mansonville

MABLE HASTINGS

Following a story in The Record readers a few weeks ago entitled, “Mom, I want to Live in Yellowstone,” the autographed and framed photo donated by Yellowstone wildlife photographer,
Sandy Sisti following a letter to her from Youth Centre member, Ethan Ball, arrived this week and has found a new home on the wall of the Missisquoi North Youth Centre in Mansonville.
Pictured here are a group of the youth posing with the photo after it was officially hung on the wall this past Saturday.  


